
 
 

 

MFSA and Turkish Banking Regulator sign a Memorandum of Understanding 

 

 

A Turkish Delegation led by Ahmet Sirin, the Vice Chairman of the Banking 

Regulation Supervision Agency of the Republic of Turkey (BRSA) was in Malta at 

the beginning of December to sign a Memorandum of Understanding with the MFSA. 

This Memorandum provides for a framework for the sharing of supervisory 

information in order to facilitate the performance of the Authorities’ respective duties 

and to promote the safe and sound functioning of credit and financial institutions in 

the respective countries. Discussions were held on possible means of further 

enhancing the collaboration between the two institutions.  

 

 

 

10th  December 2004 
MFSA 
 


